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I'm writing to urge you to oppose HB 2002. 

 

As principal of a school, with decades of experience, I know that families are 

necessary for the upbringing of a child.  Communication with families is what allows 

the system to work, without it there is a break down that definitely hampers the 

education of the student.   Some families are fractured, and communication is 

difficult, but this is not a reason to pass laws that make it impossible to keep the lines 

of communication open between family and child., This is a step that places the 

school in a position that will harm many families and rob the child of the support that 

would be the most valuable for the child. 

 

This bill would definitely undermine parents rights. 

 

Linda Duman 

Principal 

Lourdes Public Charter School 

 


